

PRACTICE TEST

I. Vocabulary

Write down the Vietnamese meanings of these words:

1. naughty :
2. passenger :
3. platform :

Fill the missing words in the blanks:

4.



5.

My aunt is one seventy tall and her birthday is in the



6. I love going for a ride in ahigh up in the

1000

100

7. One is more than one

II. Multiple choice

8. I Holly's number on my phone.
a. saved b. thought c. began
9. Charlie found his phone in his
a. problem b. pocket c. player

10. I always where I put my school things.
a. speak b. call c. forget
11. I can carry most of my school books in my
a. advice b. backpack c. century
12. Charlie found the he needed for his homework online.
a. screen b. information c. headteacher
13. That shop all the best phones and computers.
a. changes b. loses c. sells
14. We're learning about the 19th in our history lessons.
a. years b. century c. months
15. I felt so when I couldn't find my new phone.
a. sure b. exciting c. worried
16. We walk the desert on foot
a. in b. under c. across
17. We our bike in the park last week. It was really exciting!
a. ride b. drive c. rode
18. How many seconds in a minute?
a. sixty B. sixteen C. six
19. My sister is one meter fifty tall. I am one meter sixty four tall. I am
than my sister.
a. taller b. shorter c. higher
20. I got up late this morning, so I couldn'tthe bus number 25.
a. caught b. missed c. catch
21. Mary always goes to work train?
a. in b. by c. on
22. . My mum can us a lift in her car before she goes to work.
a. take b. give c. bring
23. I can't meet you 10.30. I'm really sorry!
a. at b. on c. for
24. My mum got married the age of 21.
a. in b. after c. at

25. What day comes after Friday ?
a. Thursday b. Saturday c. Sunday
26. What month comes before March ?
a. February b. April c. May
27. Yesterday is the day today.
a. after b. before

III. Reading:

A. Read the blog posts and choose the correct answers. Then answer the question.

A Jane

We stayed at the Stella Hotel in Malaga in Spain. We had a fantastic holiday. We loved the hotel and the people were very kind to us. We went swimming every day at the lovely beach. It was only two minutes from the hotel. The rooms in the hotel were very comfortable and the food in the dining room was good. We ate a lot of chips and pizza! There weren't any Spanish dishes on the menu, but that wasn't a big problem.

B Robert

We went to a small town in Turkey and stayed in the Hotel Nova. I didn't like it because I had to stay in the same room as my brother.

Our room was very small and there wasn't a TV! We couldn't see the sea from the window, but I liked the swimming pool. That was good. There weren't any excursions, so we took a taxi to visit interesting places, but it wasn't expensive. We saw some amazing places.

C Caroline

We went to France and stayed in the Hotel Belle Vue in Cannes. It was a beautiful hotel with lots of trees and flowers. It was near the beach, but I preferred the pool at the hotel. There weren't any shops near the hotel. We wanted to buy some souvenirs, but we couldn't. We bought postcards, but they were all pictures of the hotel! The hotel was very busy, but after dinner in the evening there wasn't anything to do.

It was really boring. There were TVs in the rooms, but the programmes were in French and we couldn't understand them!

31. Who liked the people at the hotel?
a. Jane b. Robert c. Caroline
32. Who wasn't happy with the room?
a. Jane b. Robert c. Caroline
33. It was from the Stella Hotel to the beach?
a. 20 minutes b. a lovely way c. a short distance
34. What did Caroline buy when she was there ?

.....

35. What did Robert like about his holiday?

.....

B. Read and choose the correct answers.

Camping is a relaxed way to spend a holiday. You can spend time (1) and enjoying nature. If you go camping far from the city, you (2) remember to bring everything you need.

First, you need a tent (3) a sleeping bag. You should bring all your food too, unless you are planning to fish or find food. (4).....very careful if you are eating with berries or plants. Don't eat anything if you don't know what it is!

There are many fun things to do when you are camping. You can go for a (5), look at birds and animals or take photos. Always remember to clean up after your campsite. don't leave any rubbish behind.

- | | | |
|----------------|-------------|----------|
| 36. a. relaxed | b. relaxing | c. relax |
| 37. a. can | b. have | c. must |
| 38. a. for | b. and | b. in |
| 39. a. Let | b. Don't be | c. Be |
| 40. A. walk | b. flight | c. run |